
From: Charlette Epifanio
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Support Citywide RV Parking Permit
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 2:36:48 PM

I am a homeowner resident in the City of Sebastopol. I support Citywide RV Permit Parking.
RVs on Morris have been negatively impacting businesses, the Laguna and local amenities for 5 years. They also
impact the neighborhood adjacent to the encampment and are already encroaching into the neighborhood.

Permit parking is one tool to help the City better manage the escalating situation.

Sincerely
Charlette Epifanio

Sebastopol CA 95372

Sent from my iPhone




